
Pike County CTC  
Bullying/Hazing Report  

Second Semester 2011-2012 
 

During the second semester, which began on January 23rd, 2012 and ended on 
May 30th, 2012, there was 1 reported incident of bullying and/or hazing at the Pike 
County CTC. Based on the Pike County CTC Board Policy Manual all verified 
incidents of hazing and/or bullying will be posted on the Pike County CTC 
website. 


